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“We would like to begin by acknowledging that we are on Treaty 6 traditional territories in Alberta of the many
First Nations, Métis, and Inuit whose footsteps have marked these lands for centuries.”

General Announcements

Grads - If your parents have already ordered tickets, please stop by the office to pick them up. Tickets will be
required upon entry to Graduation Ceremony and Formal

Please check the Grad Smore as well as the last few important emails, follow the links to all the voting
screens. We are running out of time and still need your input on a few items.

Cafeteria Till Workers and Servers required - The cafeteria is in need of new students to help run operations
smoothly. Please speak with Mrs. Steele-Watts ASAP (or email her at jennifer.steele-watts@eips.ca

Indspire: Soaring 2023 is back in Edmonton!. High school students from across the country will learn about career
and post-secondary education options by participating in career workshops in person. They’ll also learn more about
financial support and meet Canada’s top employers. There will also be entertainment.
This convention is for all First Nations, Mêtis and Inuit Students grade 10-12. Come see Shepherd or contact me if you have any
questions at candida.shephered@eips.ca
Check out the convention here… Indspire Website
More info can be found on my monthly newsletter here: Shepherd's Newsletter

Artist of the Week- Congratulations to Ty Cook (Photography 10) on some creative shallow depth of field photographs. Check
out these awesome pics in the front display case.

Birthday Shoutouts - Do you have a birthday shoutout for yourself or friend? Stop by the office a week in advance and let us
know. We will announce them at breaks.

STUDENT VOTE: Bev Facey students will have the opportunity to cast their ballots for the provincial election on
Friday, May 26, 2023 in the Library in the morning. You will need to bring photo ID to vote.

CLUBS:
CHESS: The 2023 Bev Facey Chess Tournament has concluded. Congratulations to Marcus Butts in grade 11 for
achieving 2nd place. And congratulations to John Ouiment in grade 11 for achieving 1st place. Prizes included $20
and $40 gift cards respectively. Great job players and thank you to all who participated!

GSA (Spectrum): Come hang out at lunch in Room 218 on Thursdays and Fridays. Everyone is welcome.

JAZZ BAND: Jazz band rehearsals Thursday at lunch in the band room, room 142.

INTERFAITH ALLIANCE:. every Wednesday at lunch in room 270

CARE: Meeting Thursday @ Lunch in room 176

ATHLETICS:
Boys Handball: Last practice of the year tomorrow and team pictures after school.

Girls Handball: Came away with a big win 31-26 over St. Peter the Apostle. With the win the girls secure a spot in
provincials next week down in Red Deer, Congratulations ladies! They take on Sal today 5:30 at Salisbury,
Goodluck!

Badminton: Team photo is Thursday May 4th at 3:30pm in the banner gym. It will be followed by our final practice of the
year.

Track and Field: Off to our mini meet today! Good luck Falcons.

Facey Golf: Off to Northern Bear Tournament today. Good Luck Falcons!

Girls Soccer: Home Game Wed vs Harry Ainlay. Looking for two linespeople. Please see Mrs. Murphy if interested

Boys Soccer: Played well yesterday but lost to Paul Kane 3-0. Next game is tomorrow May 4th at 4:15.

Facey Football: Spring Camp is around the corner, starting May 30th. If you are interested and haven’t signed up please
contact Mr. Launhardt.
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